
Saddle River School District - ​Wandell School 
97 East Allendale Road, Saddle River, NJ 07458 

 ​201.327.0727                      www.wandellschool.org Fax: 201.236.8166 
  
July, 2018  
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
Over the years, we noticed that many students are not utilizing our transportation services. Saddle River 
School District pays ​per student​ for transportation. In an effort to conserve costs, we are offering an “opt out” 
program. If you would like to participate in our opt out program, please email this form to 
tduane@wandellschool.org​.  
 
If you have any questions or if your situation changes in the future, please contact Mr. Duane at 201-327-0727, 
x202, or ​tduane@wandellschool.org​. Thank you for responding by August 15th. Have a safe and happy 
summer! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Thomas Duane 
Mr. Thomas Duane 
Business Administrator  
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Saddle River Resident Student Transportation Opt Out Form 

By signing this form, I am electing to opt out of the Saddle River transportation services for the 2018-19 and 
will provide my own transportation for my child/children to attend their designated school, as indicated below.  
 

Student First Name Student Last Name Grade Level for 2018-19 School for 2018-19 

    

    

    

 
 
__________________________________________ _____________________________________________ 

Print: Parent First Name Print: Parent Last Name 
 
 
_______________________________________________ _____________________ 

Parent Signature Date 
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